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Year 5 & Year 6 

SWIMMING – AUTUMN TERM 

 
 
Your child will be taking part in swimming lessons beginning on Monday   

9th September in the afternoon. 
 

Children will have lunch and then will walk up to Steble Street baths. 
 

A fully trained instructor is provided. 

 
 

Suitable swimwear and a towel will be needed.   

N.B. Boys must wear swimming trunks and not knee length shorts 

 

N.B. Both girls and boys must wear swimming caps (this is a condition of use 

by Steble Street) these are available from our reception office. 

 

 

Children will return to school and leave at 3.15 as usual. 

 

Please see Mrs Whittaker if you have any queries. 

 

 

 

J P Conley 

Headteacher 
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